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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

politesconst@aol.com
Monday, February 22, 2010 8:06 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
regulation of retail forex

Dear Sirs,
I am writing to let you know that I am against any changes in the margin requirements that are

proposed. Please consider my opinion when making your decision. Yours truly,
Norm Polites
1478 Royal Circle

Apopka, FI 32703
407-928-8122


